
WSR 21-14-002
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
REDISTRICTING COMMISSION
[Filed June 23, 2021, 1:40 p.m.]

The Washington state redistricting commission has changed the 
following regular meeting:

From: September 19, 2021 7:00-9:00 p.m. Zoom
To: September 20, 2021 7:00-9:00 p.m. Zoom

If you need further information contact Lisa McLean, Executive 
Director, P.O. Box 40948, Olympia, WA 98504-0948, 360-524-4390 
lisa.mclean@redistricting.wa.gov, http://redistricting.wa.gov/.
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